Principal and Staff Brockett Elementary 900 Chestnut Street Aubrey,TX 76227

To Whom It May Concern:

We recently attended our granddaughter's, Mackenzie Houck, 1st grade awards presentation and choral performance.

Elsewhere, through the years, I have attended many such programs. NEVER, have I witnessed a principal and teachers who displayed such excitement, caring, interest, compassion, and affection (I could go on and on) towards each and every student! I am still blown away! How blessed and fortunate the parents are to be sending their children to Brockett Elementary. You are doing an incredible job!

The 1st grade choral performance was delightful. Kudos to the director and everyone involved! It appeared that each and every child knew the words and motions to the songs, and they were having such a good time! I loved the positive reinforcement in the words. I still find myself humming "I'd Rather Be Happy, Happy!"

Again, hats off to you all and thank you for what you do each and every day!

Sincerely,

Gail Zeller